

## DR. A. Q. KHAN SCHOOL & COLLEGE, BAHRIA TOWN PHASE-8 MODEL PAPER ENGLISH CLASS: VI

Time Allowed: 20 Minutes	
Name:	Section:
Date:	Invigilator's Signature:

# SECTION - A (10 Marks)

<b>Q1</b> .	Q1. Fill the relevant bubble against each question according to curriculum.							<b>(10)</b>	
No	Question	A	В	C	D	A	В	С	D
i.	They wanted to hearend of thestory. Choose suitable article.	a	an	the	none	0	0	0	С
ii.	Many <u>schools</u> are situated in BahriaTown. Underlined word is a/an:	proper noun	abstract noun	common noun	collective noun	0	0	0	С
iii.	Her voice is as sweet as honey. Thepoetic device used in the line is a:	personification	metaphor	simile	hyperbole	0	0	0	С
iv.	Nafeesa is afraidspiders. Choosethe correct preposition.	from	in	about	of	0	0	0	0
V.	There was someagreement over the topic. Choose the correct prefix.	mis	dis	un	anti	0	0	0	O
vi.	That paper was <u>easy</u> . The underlinedword is a/an:	adverb	adjective	noun	verb	0	0	0	О
vii.	May you live long. Underlined word isa/an:	modalverb	action verb	finit e verb	stative verb	0	0	0	0
viii.	The word that replaces a noun is known as:	verb	adjective	noun	pronoun	0	0	0	0
ix.	She tried to complete the work <u>but</u> herlaptop stopped working. Identify the correct part of speech:	adverb	connector	verb	preposition	0	0	0	0
х.	She is typing a model paper for Federal Board. Identify the tense:	past perfect	present perfect	present continuo us	past continuo us	0	0	0	0



# DR. A. Q. KHAN SCHOOL & COLLEGE, BAHRIA TOWN PHASE-8 MODEL PAPER ENGLISH CLASS: VI

Time Allowed: 2.10 Hrs Maximum Marks: 50

#### **SECTION-B (30 MARKS)**

#### Q2. Read the following passage and answer the questions given at the end.

(3+1=4+2+2+2=12)

Abdul Sattar Edhi had the vision of establishing <u>welfare</u> homes and shelters to minimize the <u>grievances</u> of the people who lived in misery and had no one who could provide them with the basic necessities of life. Through these shelter homes, Edhi vowed to take care of the people who were maltreated, neglected and had any sort of physical or mental <u>disability</u>. He wanted to turn his dream of establishing shelter homes and hospitals into reality, but due to lack of resources he would visit streets and beg for this purpose. Edhi began his mission by establishing a free dispensary for the needy in collaboration withsome community members.

Edhi wanted to establish an organization that could serve multiple purposes and thus founded "Edhi Trust". His vision developed and <u>nurtured</u> further as he went on to build Edhi homes, maternity homes and initiate an ambulance service across Karachi. Edhi was given the title of "Angel of Mercy" on account of his countless services such as raising funds, burial services and helping people in the hour of need irrespective of race, status, religion or gender.

### Questions.

- i. Write down the summary of the passage and give a suitable title.
- ii. Who was Abdul Sattar Edhi?
- iii. Why was he given the title of "Angel of Mercy"?
- iv. Write few of the services provided by "Edhi Trust".
- v. Write the synonyms of any two underlined words.

#### Q3. Read the following stanza carefully and answer the questions given at the end:

(3+2+2=7)

In spring, the garden wakes

From its long-lasting sleep;

In summer all the veggies come

With their colors so deep.

In fall the garden is

A great, leaf-covered floor;

In winter, like a bed of snow

That will awake no more.

- i. Paraphrase the given stanza.
- ii. What happened to garden in winter season?
- iii. Identify simile and write a pair of rhyming words from the given stanza.

#### **Q4.** (a): Capitalize and Punctuate the given lines/paragraph.

**(3)** 

in 1989 mother teresa suffered a heart attack. despite her poor health she continued to work in Calcutta

(b): Underline the adverbs and state their kind.	(3)			
<ul><li>i. The girl sang sweetly.</li><li>ii. What is he doing outside?</li><li>iii. He practices cricket every day.</li></ul>				
(c) Identify the type of sentences.	(3)			
<ul><li>i. Please correct your misspelled words now.</li><li>ii. They were not learning the lesson before exams.</li><li>iii. Was he practicing the tricks?</li></ul>				
(d) Change the following sentences into negative.				
i. You ate my chocolate.				
ii. Ali drinks milk every day.				
SECTION-C (20 MARKS)				
<b>Q5.</b> Write a Paragraph of about 60 to 80 words on any one of the following topics.				
i. Pride of Pakistan ii. Humanity				
Q6. Write an application to the Principal for arranging a Spring Festival.  OR  Write an application to the Principal for re-conducting graded test.				
Q7. Write a dialogue between two students discussing the summer break activities.  OR  Write a story based on the moral: Unity is Strength.	(7)			